Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I am sorry for the delay in answering your letter,
1 have been very busy, but I plan to answer all your
questions soon. Tomy knowledge, I have the only
top quality films (that you ask about) in existance.
I think I have the original. However, it was edited,
but edited 3-months before Dallas. It was edited by
WDSU in the normal manner. The fact that the film
could have easily been "lost" or "thrown out" leads me
to conclude that the edited film is innocent of foul play.

ontact you later.
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